LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 83RD LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
March 25, 2013
TO: Honorable Richard Pefia Raymond, Chair, House Committee on Human Services
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB3463 by Bohac (Relating to information provided to recipients of certain assistance
programs.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would require the Health and Human Services Commission (HHSC), at the time a person is
recertified as eligible to receive benefits or assistance under the financial assistance program
under Chapter 31, Human Resources Code (Temporary Assistance for Needy Families), the
medical assistance program under Chapter 32, Human Resources Code (Medicaid), and the
supplemental nutrition assistance program under Chapter 33, Human Resources Code, to provide
information regarding the total amount of benefits or assistance received by that person under all
of the programs during the preceding 12 months.

HHSC estimates there would be a cost associated with system modifications, but it is assumed that
implementation of the bill could be accomplished with existing resources.

Local Government Impact

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 529 Health and Human Services Commission
LBB Staff: UP, CL,ES, VJC
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